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We need to raise a lot of money 

Our target is …. 

 



…. 

 
 
 

£28,000 



How  will we do it? 

We are asking everyone in the Hawridge & 
Cholesbury C of E School community (that’s 
children  and the people who share your home/ 
are in your support bubble with you) to walk 
(and/ or swim) to Bethlehem in time for 
Christmas! 

We are asking everyone else to please sponsor 
us to do this. 



So lets do it…lets walk (and swim) the 3072 
miles from Hawridge & Cholesbury C of E 

School to Bethlehem! 



What do we need to do now? 

Sadly, we can’t actually walk and swim to 
Bethlehem, but we can travel the miles and look at 
the countries we visit online on the way. 

We are all going to start this together on Thursday 
22nd October by walking around our school field.   

You can carry on walking with your families over the 
weekends and half term break. 

Every time you complete some more miles you will 
need to add them to the Strava app.  Don’t worry, 
We’ll let you know how to do that. 

 



• We will have a look each week in Celebration 
Assembly to see how far we have travelled. 

 

• You will be also be able to look at the display 
outside the office and on the website to see 
how far we have travelled. 


